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Meeting Agenda

BYS Board Meeting – Tuesday January 2, 2011
	January 3, 2012
	Meeting Minutes
	BYSA Board



	Present:
	  FORMCHECKBOX 
  Booth, Steve
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Richardson, Heather
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  Stocker, Bill

	
	       Dickerson, Josh
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Long-Voelkner, Kurt
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  Sweeney, Dee

	
	  FORMCHECKBOX 
   Paquette, Pete
	     Morin, Craig
	

	
	  FORMCHECKBOX 
   Jernigan, Cindi
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
Nelson, Amy
	


Guests: Interns: Kathryn Bjorge and Landon Harris 

Meeting Called to Order at 6:30 pm by Stocker
Topic:
Approval of November Minutes
Motion: 
Motion to approve November meeting minutes by Nelson; seconded by Sweeney: motion carried by unanimous voice vote. Motion carried by unanimous voice vote.
Topic:
Treasurer’s Report
Discussion:
Although a formal report was not available. Sweeney reported that she is working in the near future to be able to put all available data into Quick Books. This will allow each of the Bemidji Youth Soccer programs to be able to better track expenses and income. Sweeney handed out a draft budget for the year which runs September 1, 2011 through August 31, 2012. Various line items were discussed and the current registration. Sweeney will make the proposed changes with the updated information and will present a revision at the next board meeting. 
Topic:

Intern Report
Discussion:
Nelson introduced the two interns, Kathryn Bjorge and Landon Harris. Nelson reported that the intern committee has been meeting. The internship focus will be on organizing the Spring Rec program. They are also looking at putting together a Community Jamboree dependent on gym space. Richardson has put together a tentative schedule with a start time of 8 am and the event ending at 9 pm. More information will be presented at the next board meeting.
Topic: 
Bemidji Youth Soccer Camps
Report:
Stocker reported on the conference call that had looked at holding a camp through Challenger. At that point, we were unsure if BSU was going to put on a soccer camp. Stocker reported that Jim Stone from BSU is lining up soccer camps this year. Based on information received from Stone, the camps look to be reasonably priced and would offer a great experience. A motion was made by Stocker that due to the fact that our community is only able to support one camp we will be choosing BSU as our option this year. Motion seconded by Nelson. Motion passed by unanimous voice vote.
Topic:
Soccer Garb Proposal
Discussion:
After board discussion, Soccergarb.com’s proposal to donate a percentage of their profits to BYS will be viewed as a donation and not as a sponsorship. At this time there will not be a link from our website to theirs. 
Topic:
Team Formation and Coaches
Discussion:
The board discussed possible candidates for the various teams. The candidate information with suggested team assignment will be forwarded to the coaching committee. As of now we will have at least 11 teams. We still need to fill in a few players for the U19 boys tournament only team. 

Topic:
Parent and Season Kick-off Meeting

Discussion:
After board discussion, this year’s annual parent meeting and season kick-off will be held on April 16, 2011.

Topic:
Winter Symposium
Discussion:    This year’s MYSA Winter symposium will be held on February 4th.  We are allowed to send 12 to attend. If we would like to send more it would cost the club $50 per person. Coaches and board members are encouraged to attend. The deadline for registration is January 16th
Topic:
BYS Website
Discussion:
Board members and coaches are encouraged to review our current website and send any edits to Steve Booth our webmaster. Coaches and team representatives are encouraged to use the website as the central location for team information including practice schedules. Training on this use will be given at the Parent and Season Kick-off Meeting. 
Topic:
Winter Options

Discussion:
The extreme teams are back to practicing on a regular basis. United players who would like to practice with the extreme teams need to pay the $25 per month for this option. If coaches would like to start practicing with their teams, please contact Rick Toward to make sure there is gym space available at that time. United Players will have access to open gym time for practice in February, March, and April.

Topic:
Indoor Facility

Discussion: 
Stocker will contact the owners of the old Smart Skate on Hannah Avenue. A long term goal would be for BYS to have its own indoor space.
The January 23, 2012 Board Meeting will be held 6:30 Marketplace Conference Room.
 Motion:
Sweeney moved to adjourn the meeting; the motion was seconded by Nelson; the motion carried by unanimous voice vote.
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